Our beloved brothers and sisters in Christ,

Another year has passed, filled with joy and grace from God.
Because we have enjoyed many blessings from you as a family and as a church, we would like to
thank you!

| will name a few activities of our church that you already know:

-preaching the Word of God

-Sunday School

-preparing the youth for the mission field

-visiting the old people at the nursing home

-fasting and prayer days

-Biblical conferences

-youth gatherings

-preparing a worship team. This work was started by a young lady from United States, the daughter of
a lady that used to be a missionary in our church many years ago. Her name is Ella.

This year we had a great joy when we got to organize the camps for children and youth. We thank
you for all the support you have given us! You did an amazing job taking care of spiritual and financial
needs and all the kids were happy.

A team of doctors from the United States used C.C.C. space to help ill people and it was well
received. We got to spread the Word of God and talk a little bit about The Great Doctor, that heals the
souls. The Pharmacy program work as usually, once a week and we are happy that we never had
problems with the authorities.

We also made an improvement in the church by putting air conditioning at the first and second level
and adding other windows. We used to lose a lot of the heat and so we had to pay a lot for the
heating in the winter.

We thank you for all you did for us and we ask you to pray for us, for all the things listed above and
for our Church.

Grace of the Lord Jesus be with you!
We pray that your church will grow and be blessed beyond measures.
Please let us know how you are and how can we pray more specifically for you!

Your brother in Christ, Nelu Sima



